
Booster Club November 17th 2016 

 

Attending 

Lisa Taylor 

Michelle Nelson 

Juli and Curtis Wilhite 

Tammy Brown 

Michelle Morse 

Stephanie Girty 

Julie McCright 

Larry and Misty Gawith 

Sharon Simmons 

Kristen Sangals 

Erik Sorum 

Bret Howard AD, HS Principal 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:32.  

Treasury  

First on the agenda was the treasury report from the meal we served the cast and crew and the 

community on Friday the 13th. We ended up after subtracting the meat, bread, and paper goods 

making $55.41. The After Prom group will purchase from the Booster club hamburgers for 

$89.00 (our cost) and any leftover patties and hot dogs that are in individual form. Once this 

money comes in we should have a profit of over $100.00. 

 

Julie wanted to thank the Booster Club for feeding the kids on Friday and all of the volunteers 

who worked that night.  

 

Booster paid $224.00 for the volleyball team to have a State Shirt and another $16.00 for the 

one cross country athlete to receive a shirt from state.  

 

Verus Bank is our bank for the Booster Club and we will need to add new names to the account 

and remove names from last year. Michelle Morse is taking charge of that task.  

 

Webpage 

Bret will talk to Chase Casteel about updating the Booster page on the district webpage.  

 

Fall Banquet 

The sports fall banquet will be held Nov. 18th. Curtis Wilhite and Tammy Brown will get some 

disposable table cloths for the tables. After some discussion we decided we wouldn’t decorate 

much for the dinner past the table cloths. The banner and posters from volleyball will be 

displayed and Bret will have the new plaques displayed that will go on the awards wall.   

 

 

Concession Stand  



Sharon Simmons made a motion that the Booster Club work the concession stand at the  FMS 

track meet in order to generate some revenue. Lisa Taylor 2nd the motion. Everyone voted to 

pass the motion.  

 

 

Paper Goods for the MS and HS 

Stephanie Girty asked if the Booster club would supply all the paper goods for the home games 

during the BB season for the kids. Currently parents supply the meals and all of the paper 

goods. She thought this would be one less item parents would need to supply plus it would help 

ensure that the needed supplies would actually be on site. Lisa Taylor made a motion to vote on 

Booster Club supplying the paper goods. Kristin Simmons 2nd the motion. It passed 

unanimously.  

 

Next Meeting 

Due to the extremely busy time of the next two months and not a lot going on that Booster Club 

needs to handle, we discussed not having a meeting. Misty Gawith moved to cancel the next 

two months and Sharon Simmons 2nd the motion. It passed unanimously.  

 

Larry Gawith made a motion to have the next meeting Feb. 22nd at 6:00. Julie McCreight 2nd 

the motion and it passed unanimously.  

 

  

Please mark your calendars to attend the meeting.  

 

 

Larry Gawith moved to adjourn the meeting and Lisa Taylor 2nd the motion. It passed 

unanimously.  

 

 


